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The State of Oregon cannot afford this bill. This bill, along with the other gun bills will 

cost the taxpayers millions of dollars we DON'T have just to go along with all of the 

tax bills that are being pushed through. This is also just another bill that is out forward 

to appease the out of state interests that are pushing their own agenda into the 

citizens. It needs to STOP! 


